Dear Nick,

Re: Tank Limo hire - QE School Prom, 5th July 2007

Just wanted to say thank you for giving everyone a really good time last week especially Russell & his friends. I guess he felt a million dollars turning up to the prom in a tank!!!

Everyone was excited about the whole thing it was so amazing.

Well as you can guess we hit the news big time let alone the photos we have taken ourselves. Got them everywhere here in the office.

I have enclosed the advertiser cutting but will get around to emailing you a few more.

Nice to meet you.

Take care & thanks again

Ann Ashby

Powerpoint Electrical